
 

Monday, July 14, 2014 

 

 

BEL Works to Restore Power in the City of Belmopan 
 
Belize Electricity Limited (BEL) advises customers that an unscheduled power interruption is 
currently affecting the entire City of Belmopan since 7:00 a.m. on Monday, July 14, 2014. 
 
BEL crews have been dispatched and are working to restore power supply to the area.  The 
interruption in power supply is due to major equipment failure at the substation serving the 
area. 
 
The outage is expected to extend beyond 3:00 p.m. today. 
 
An assessment of the situation will be done at midday, at which time another update will be 
provided.  
 
BEL apologizes for any inconvenience caused by this unscheduled power interruption.  
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